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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma met the 

leaders of various faiths at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 9th January 2015. First 

Lady of the State Smt Jyotsna Sharma and Secretary to Governor Shri Shurbir 

Singh were also present on the occasion.   

Interacting with the representatives of various faiths, the Governor said that the 

greatest gift of all the faiths is being a good human being. Therefore, all 

believers must promote humanism and harmony in society. The Governor 

wished that such endeavour create bond for a more cohesive society. 

The Governor said that State of Arunachal Pradesh is the best example of 

communal harmony. He emphasised that it should be maintained and 

strengthened. He urged upon the believers of various faiths to understand and 

learn more about each other.   

The Governor advised the leaders of the various faiths to have more 

interactions among them. He also asked them to contribute towards social 

sector, particularly health and education, while they strive towards preserving 

their religious values. 

The representatives briefed the Governor and First Lady on the endeavour of 

their respective religious groups in the State.  
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